
Manly Cove is an iconic and locally significant place. People and 
vessels have been part of Manly accessing the Cove by sea for 
centuries and continue to do so. 

Transport for NSW is planning two projects, as part of the 
$205 million NSW Government stimulus funding for maritime 
infrastructure and safety upgrades, to improve the accessibility 
to and along the Cove for all people including those with 

assisted and unassisted mobility needs. The projects involve an 
upgrade of Manly Wharf 3 and plans to enhance the area of the 
former Manly Sea Life site.

Transport will be working on these projects concurrently, so 
Manly Cove continues to support the local community and 
those who wish to visit to work, rest or play.
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Manly Wharf 3 Upgrade
Transport for NSW is exploring options to improve the accessibility of Manly 
Wharf 3, as part of the NSW Government’s Transport Access Program so all 
customers, including customers with assisted and unassisted mobility needs, 
can safely use the wharf.

The existing structure at Manly Wharf 3 is a simple wooden jetty with 
tidal steps.

Customers with mobility needs are currently unable to access ferry or other 
commercial services from Wharf 3. 

The upgraded wharf will be designed to: Contact us
If you have any questions, 
would like more information 
about this project or to 
subscribe for updates please 
contact the project team at: 

1800 770 973 (during business hours)

	 manlycove@transport.nsw.gov.au

	 nswroads.work/manly-cove

If you need help understanding 
this information, please contact 
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them 
to call us on 1800 770 973.

• provide accessibility for all customers using the wharf

• improve customer amenities and waiting areas

• improves services for customers and operators using commercial vessels

• be functional with a respectful design theme that considers the heritage 
and history of Manly Cove.

Former Manly Sea Life
Transport for NSW is the owner of the former aquarium Manly Sea Life. 
We want to work with key stakeholders and the community to enhance 
the area and are at the initial planning stage of the project.

How can I get involved?
We invite you to be involved. Please visit our 
website, and email us to subscribe for updates 
about the project. 

Please be assured we will continue to respond to 
any questions or concerns you may have about 
our project.

Next Steps
In October you will see us carrying out some environmental investigations 
to assist with our planning for the projects. We will provide you with notice 
before these investigations start.

We will also be seeking important community feedback later this year, as 
part of the design process for the projects. We expect to start engaging with 
the community in late October for Manly Wharf 3 and in early December 
regarding the former Manly Sea Life site.


